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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR

 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 3rd JUNE 2008

 
Question
 
When will the Report on the circumstances surrounding the resignation of Mr. S. Bellwood be published?
 
 
Answer
 
This report, following an independent investigation by Professor Robert Upex, is expected to be presented to the
States Employment Board during the first half of June, 2008, and will be published soon after we receive it.
 


